FLORIDA DEPARTMENT QF STATE
Glenda E. Hood

November 8, 2004 ? qsgawgsgeo [ -] q Lq S 0

4CO0R ITRe804
JESSICA J. LAPLANTE |

1753 MONTEREY DR. NE APT. 308
PALM BAY, FL 32905-7528

SUBJECT: BROOKHAVEN MAINTENANCE  SOUTH CONTPJACT
CORPORATION .
Ref. Number: P95000042450 _

|

Debit Memo #: 51725-C

This is to inform you that your check #443 dated September 16, 2004 in the
amount of $1415.00 and submitted for BROOKHAVEN MAINTENANCE SQUTH
CONTRACT CORPORATION has been returned to us by your bank because of
ACCOUNT CLOSED.

We request that you remit a cashier's check or money order in amount of
$1485.75 made payable to the Department of State. This amount wiil cover the
unpaid check and the service fee required by law under section 215.34, Florida
Statutes. _
When sending the cashiers check or money order, please indicate the debit
mbemo number and that it is a replacement for the returned check mentioned
above.

Please note: The documents filed in this office with the returned check wﬁli be
cancelled unless a replacement check is received within 30 days from the date of
this letter. Send the replacement check to:

Division of Corporations
Atin: Melinda Lilliston
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314

If you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call
(850) 245-6900.

Sincerely, -
Meilinda Lilliston |
Administrative Assistant Il :
Division of Corporations Letter number: 204A00063818

cc:.BROOKHAVEN MAINTENANCE S. CONTRACT CORP. !
3670 BUDDY DR.



W. MELBOURNE, FL. 32804

i
§
[
!
|
!
!
1
;

'
¥
E
H
i

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 3&314



FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Glenda E. Hood
Secrotary of State

December 9, 2004

JESSICA J. LAPLANTE
1753 MONTEREY DR. NE APT. 308
PALM BEACH, FL 32905-7528

SUBJECT: BROOKHAVEN MAINTENANCE SOUTH CONT(!RACT
CORPORATION '
Ref. Number: P95000042450

Debit Memo #: 51725-C

Due to your failure to respond to our previous letter advising you of the attached
returned check #443, the Reinstaterment for BROOKHAVEN MAINTENANCE
SOUTH CONTRACT CORPORATION has been cancelled and is considered not
filed as of December 8, 2004.

The status of your corporation has now reveried to its previous statfus of
administratively dissolved or revoked.

if you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call (850ﬁ 245-
8900. :

Sincerely

Melinda Lilliston

Administrative Assistant Il '
Division of Corporations Letter number: 104A00068962

cc:.BROOKHAVEN MAINTENANCE S. CONTRACT CORP.
3670 BUDDY DR.
W. MELBOURNE, FL. 32904

Divicion of Cornaratione - P O ROY 2997 Tallahacemas Flarda 99914



